
CP20-88 
 
It is my understanding motion 20-23 will soon be considered by council regarding traffic on 
9th ave North.  This email is in support of this motion. 
 
As a westhill resident since 1985 with our property backing on to 9th ave N we have 
experienced a significant increase in heavy truck traffic, speeding vehicles and traffic noise 
since the opening of the new regina bypass. 
 
This poses not only a serious safety concern but negatively impacts our ability to quietly use 
and enjoy our property.    
 
We further expect that this traffic may well be greater than the design capacity of the current 
roadway which will result in the need to resurface earlier than anticipated  and increase 
ongoing maintenace costs. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ken Yanko 
 


